
Title: “Ukraine Training Follow-Up” 
 
July 22, 2024 
 
Greetings all, 
 
The Immanuel Approach trainer in Ukraine sent the following note after finishing the first two 
days of the seminar: 
 
"This is awesome. Yes, it’s been raining for two hours and the temperatures are dropping. Yes, 
God is sustaining my strength. And the response is overwhelming! We did practice exercises in 
groups of three, and people connected with Jesus -- many out of 130 participants. They are so 
open!" 
 
However, she came down with a nasty flu right after finishing the training. So thank you for 
your prayers so far, and please pray now for rapid recovery, anointing for additional mentoring 
opportunities in the remaining days of this trip, for safe travel home, and for anointing for the 
seminar participants to help spread IA to the many thousands across Ukraine who desperately 
need to experience the living, tangible, interactive, healing, personal, friendship presence of 
Jesus. 
 
Thanks and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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